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We Want to Hear from You! 

Protection and Advocacy for Individuals with Mental Illness (PAIMI) Program 
Public Forum 

 
On June 21, 2022 representatives from the United States Department of Health and Human 
Services, Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services (SAMHSA), Center for Mental Health 
Services (CMHS) will visit the North Dakota Protection and Advocacy Project in Bismarck, North 
Dakota. 
 
SAMHSA/CMHS invites you to send comments about the PAIMI Program services and activities 
conducted by the North Dakota Protection and Advocacy Project. 
 
Please send your comments to SAMHSA/CMHS by email to PAIMI@samhsa.hhs.gov or mail to 
the PAIMI Program Coordinator, SAMHSA/CMHS, 5600 Fishers Lane, Suite 14E25D, Rockville, 
Maryland 20857. 
 
The North Dakota Protection & Advocacy Project is a federally mandated, independent state 
agency established in 1977 to advance the human and legal rights of people with disabilities.  
P&A’s mission is to champion the equality and inclusion of people with disabilities where we 
live, work and play.   P&A fulfills its mission by providing services to individuals with disabilities 
and their support networks; these services include information and referral, assistance with self-
advocacy, education and training, advocacy services, legal representation, protective services, 
and systems and legislative advocacy.  
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